

PETER PAN

by J. M. Barrie

Chapter 4



Photo from <https://www.dailymotion.com/video/x3w09lv> Text from <http://english-e-reader.net/book/peter-pan-j-m-barrie>

Chapter 4: The Mermaid's Lagoon



One summer, Peter, Wendy, John, Michael and the Lost Boys go to the Mermaid's Lagoon. Beautiful **mermaids** live here. They **swim** and **comb** their long **hair**. The boys like the mermaid very much.



'**Look!** The **pirates** are coming!' John says. Michael and the Lost Boys swim away, but Wendy and Peter hide. Then, Peter sees Tiger Lily. She is a **prisoner** of the pirates.



Peter wants to save Tiger Lily. He **imitates** Captain Hook's voice and says, 'Cut the ropes and let her go!'. Smee cuts the **ropes** and Tiger Lily is **free**. She **jumps** and swims away.



Captain Hook is **furious**. 'That Peter Pan! I must **attack** him,' he says. He swims to the rock and **fights** with Peter. The Captain **hurts** Peter with his **hook**, but Peter wins the fight. Hook swims back to the Jolly Roger.



'We are in **danger!** We must leave this rock,' says Peter. 'Oh, Peter, I am very tired and I cannot swim or fly.' He sees a big **kite**. 'Wendy, fly away with the kite!' They **fly** and go home.

1. Read the words. Find the translation in the crossword.

sirena · peinar · pelo · nadar · mirar · pirata · prisionera
libre · cortar · cuerda · luchar · garfio · peligro · cometa · volar

D	P	K	L	G	W	N	K	C	F	I	C	Y	O
M	J	N	O	C	P	I	I	C	I	J	T	E	A
M	Q	C	N	S	R	A	Q	U	Z	X	P	Z	N
E	F	G	Q	W	I	R	H	T	N	I	P	V	F
R	F	H	Q	I	S	N	Y	H	A	I	R	L	L
M	R	G	I	M	O	Q	N	H	Z	H	L	D	Y
A	E	K	G	T	N	I	U	F	M	O	C	A	C
I	E	I	T	W	E	C	U	L	O	O	K	N	D
D	T	T	I	Z	R	T	M	C	X	K	V	G	V
A	X	E	T	Z	P	H	G	O	O	H	G	E	Y
S	R	R	D	F	J	L	Z	Y	Q	B	B	R	D
L	O	R	T	X	R	C	C	O	M	B	R	Q	W
Z	P	I	R	A	T	E	L	U	J	P	N	O	Z
J	E	O	R	U	F	I	G	H	T	J	F	X	E

2. Choose the correct options to answer the questions:

- Who lives in the lagoon?
- What do the mermaids do?
- Who is the prisoner of the pirates?

3. Complete the sentences with the words or expressions below.

kite · hook · fight · prisoner · saves · comb · jumps

- The mermaids swim and _____ their hair.
- Tiger Lily is a _____ of the pirates.
- Peter _____ Tiger Lily.

- d) Tiger Lily and swim away.
- e) Captain Cook hurts Peter Pan with his
- f) Captain Cook doesn't win the
- g) Wendy flies away with a

4. What happens first and then? Write numbers to order the sentences.

Peter and Wendy go home.

Peter wins the fight.

The pirates come to the lagoon.

Tiger Lily is free.

The Captain hurts Peter with his hook.

Peter, Wendy and the boys go to the Mermaid's Lagoon.

5. Say if the following sentences are true or false:

- a) The boys hate mermaids.
- b) Wendy imitates Captain Hook's voice.
- c) Wendy is tired.
- d) Peter flies with a kite.

CREDITS

"Mermaid by Me" by Vintage Moonchild is marked with CC BY-NC 2.0.

"Haunted Pirate Ship" by mayakamina is marked with CC BY-NC 2.0.

"Tiger Lily production cel, Peter Pan (1953)" by gameraboy is marked with CC BY-NC 2.0.

"Kite in the sky" by Vironevaeh is marked with CC BY-SA 2.0.

"Alexandra Gardens - Electric Palace - Fun Fair - The Esplanade, Weymouth - Captain Hook - Pirate dummy" by ell brown is marked with CC BY 2.0.